
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 8, 2011

TO: Honorable Dan Branch, Chair, House Committee on Higher Education 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1497 by Howard, Donna (relating to the allocation of certain federal career and technical 
education funds.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require that at least 40 percent of the federal funds available under the Carl D. Perkins 
Career and Technical Education Act of 2006 that are allocated by the State Board for Career and 
Technology Education be allocated for post-secondary or adult education.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, KK, JGM, JSc
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